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 THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU!!!!    

FFFFor your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to or your gifts to 

Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon Lottie Moon 

OfferingOfferingOfferingOffering    
 

 
 

Total Received: Total Received: Total Received: Total Received:     

$$$$14,715.0014,715.0014,715.0014,715.00    

Youth Mission Trip Fundraiser 

Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 9th. You can help 

in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction, and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go toward 

our mission trip this summer. Thank you for your 

prayers, support, and generosity! 

 

CBA MISSION TRIP NEWS 

There will be a planning meeting on Tuesday, January 

28th at 6:30 pm at Chilhowee Baptist Association for the 

Watford, North Dakota mission trip (July 17-25, 2020). 

If interested in this trip, plan to attend this meeting. 

Aluminum Can Collection Discontinued 

Due to the low value of recycled aluminum, we will 

discontinue collecting aluminum for recycling.  Please do 

not drop off cans at the church or church office any 

longer.  Thank you to everyone who has brought their 

aluminum cans to the church and for your support of this 

ministry. 

SSSSececececuuuuririririty Voty Voty Voty Volulululunnnnteerteerteerteerssss    

Sunday, January 12th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Randy Headrick 

2nd Service Adam Buchanan 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Jan. 13th  6:00 PM 

KIT Meeting Wed. Jan. 15th 11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. Jan. 19th  7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jan. 26h  4:30 PM 
 



How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

8:30AM - 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

2020 Offering Envelopes 

2020 envelopes may not be delivered by January 1st for 

distribution.  Please continue to use your 2019 envelopes 

until the new offering envelopes have been distributed.  If 

you have used all your 2019 envelopes, please use a pew 

envelope or plain envelope.   It is very important that you 

include your name, funds designation (ex. building fund or 

other) & total amount on the envelope. 
 

NewsNewsNewsNewsletter Newsletter Newsletter Newsletter News    

The deadline for Newsletter information and articles is 

Monday by 3:00 p.m.  
 

KIT NEWS 

The guest for the January 15, 2020 gathering of Keep In 

Touch is one of our own.  Mark Janeway, son of Stanley 

and Brenda Janeway, is married to Megan and has two 

boys, Braden and Carson.  Mark is the field director for 

the western service area of The Boy Scouts of America.  

Mark is responsible for serving over 5,000 youth annually 

in 200 packs, troops, crews, ships, posts, and labs.  We 

look forward to hearing what Mark has to share about his 

time with The Boy Scouts of America. 

The meal is potluck with bread and drink provided.   
 

 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

 

JANUARYJANUARYJANUARYJANUARY    EARLY MORNING GEARLY MORNING GEARLY MORNING GEARLY MORNING GREETERSREETERSREETERSREETERS    
Janice & Bill Fox 

 


